

City of Palm Valley

"Home of The Harlingen Country Club"

NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM

One or more members of the Palm Valley City Council may be participating in a "meet and greet" city employees on Wednesday, June 22, 2022 starting at 12:00 noon at City Hall, 1313 N. Stuart Place Road, Palm Valley, TX. City Hall will be closed for business during this luncheon for approximately an hour.

This is not an official meeting of the City Council but notice is being posted in the event that a quorum of the Board is present.

I hereby certify that this notice of a potential quorum was posted on the bulletin board at City Hall, a place fully accessible to the general public. This notice was posted on Friday, June 17, 2022 @ 3:00 p.m.

Sylvia R. Trevino, City Secretary